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1-1. Please confirm whether all future additions for this customer or his successors at this location, 

such as outbuildings, will fall under this agreement. 

 

Lyon Rural Electric Cooperative will supply all future single phase additions for this member or 

his successors at this location. The territory exception would be revisited if this member 

required three phase service at some point in the future. 

 

1-2. What would be the customer’s contribution to the line extension for each company?  

Lyon Rural Electric Cooperative has no required contribution in aid of construction for new 

permanent facilities.  Therefore, no contribution in aid of construction will required. 

Sioux Valley Energy would require a CIAC of approximately $9,200 for this new home. 

1-3. What distance are LREC’s facilities from the new home? 

Lyon Rural Electric Cooperative has a primary underground conductor on the south side of 268th 

Street and primary underground conductor on the west side of the existing driveway which will 

require 186’ to serve the new home. 

Sioux Valley Energy’s facilities are along 268th street but they are approximately 2,500 feet west 

or 3,400 feet east of the new home. 

1-4. The Lyon Rural Electric Staking Sheet attached to the map identifies the new house as in 

Township 100 North. Please confirm whether this should say Township 101 North. 

Lyon Rural Electric Cooperative errored on it’s Staking Sheet.  The correct location is Township 

101 North. 

 


